
 
 
 
 

Lissa Higby (Programme Officer)

By email  

Head of Planning & Transportation
Shaun Scrutton, BSc(Hons), Dip TP, 

MRTPI, IHBC, MBA, MCMI

Ask for: Sam Hollingworth
Ext: 3508

Direct Dial: 01702 318191
Email: planning.policy@rochford.gov.uk

My Ref:CS06062011A
Your Ref: 

 
Date: 6 June 2011 
 
Dear Miss Graham, 
 
Re: Rochford Core Strategy Examination 
 
Thank you for your comments on the draft Core Strategy timetables. I note in particular 
your suggestion that the consultation period in Scenario 2 be extended by two weeks, and 
I confirm that the Council has no objection to such an approach. 
 
Thank you also for the reminder in respect of the status of Regional Spatial Strategies.  I 
can confirm that the Council is aware of the current status of the East of England Plan, 
and for the requirement for our Development Plan Documents to be in general conformity 
with this Plan.  This will be had regard to in producing the SA review. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Samuel Hollingworth 
Planning Policy Team Leader 

 
Council Offices, South Street, Rochford, Essex SS4 1BW 
Phone: 01702 546366 Fax: 01702 545737 DX: 39751 Rochford 
Website: www.rochford.gov.uk 
The comments within this letter are those of an Officer of the Council  
and are without prejudice to further consideration of this matter or to the  
Council's final decision 


